
NOTICE TO BIDDERS
The Municipality of Penn Hills
is  seeking  proposals  for
Sludge  Hauling  and  Landfill
Disposal.  Information  is
available  at
www.pennhills.org  or  at
102  Duff  Road,  Pittsburgh
PA  15235.  Sealed
proposals  will  be received
by the Municipality of Penn
Hills,  Pennsylvania,  until
10:30 A.M., prevailing time,
on  Thursday,  February  29,
2024.  No  phone  calls
please.


